Republic of the PHilippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION I
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF DAGUPAN CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No._ 257 | s.2021

TO: All SDO Personnel
FROM: Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
DATE: September 23, 2021

SUBJECT: SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE WEBINAR ON HARMONIZED GENDER
AND DEVELOPMENT GUIDELINES (HGDG) AND GENDER
MAINTREAMING

The Schools Division Office (SDO) will conduct a two-day webinar on
Harmonized Gender and Development Guidelines and Gender Mainstreaming on
September 30-October 1, 2021 (8:00 AM-5:00 PM), as part of the webinar series that
are aligned with the Gender and Development programs.

Al SDO personnel are enjoined to pre-register on this link
https://tinyurl.com/HGDGandGM on or before September 25, 2021, and are

expected to sign in 10 minutes before the start of the session using the link to be
provided through email/messenger.

For information, guidance, and compliance.
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Address: DepEd SDO, Burgos St., Dagupan City
Telephone No.: (075)615-2645/(075)615-2641
Email Address: dagupan.city@deped.gov.ph
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